No0.32/4/2015-UN/MR-IV
Ministry of Finance
Department of Economic Affairs
(MR Division)

New Dethi dated 16" February, 2016

Qffice Memorandum

Subject. - GEF- World Bank- UNDP supported Sustainable Urban Transport
Project (SUTP) - extension of UNDP support upto 31 March. 2018 - regarding.

The undersigned is directed to refer to the Ministry of Urban
Developments O.M. No. K-14012/08/2013-UT-I dated 28 December, 2015 on
the above subject and to say that the matter has been considered in consultation
with MI Division of this Department where the earlier reference in the matter was
sent by the Ministry of Urban Development.

2. As conveyed in the O.M. dated 28" September, 2015 issued from M
Division of the Department, it is further stated that this Department neither
signed nor approved the GEF-UNDP grant agreement on the project
Accordingly, approval of this Department for extension of GEF-UNDP
component of the project does not arise at this stage.
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